
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are delighted to inform you that during the week of May 27th, we will be welcoming our transitioning 6th class 

students who have received, accepted, and had their places confirmed for 1st year at Holy Family Community School 

in 2024. They will be joining us for their Incoming Assessments. This presents a wonderful opportunity for our new 

students to become acquainted with their future school environment, meet fellow classmates, and get a feel for the 

space they will soon call their own. 

Dates:  Transport  
Monday 27th May 2024         
09:00-13:00  

 Scoil Chrónaín and St Finian’s NS  Parents drop off and collection 

Tuesday 28th May 2024        
09:00-13:00 

 St Mary’s Saggart  Parents drop off and collection 

Wednesday 29th May 2024  
09:00-13:00  

 Holy Family National School    School  

 
The day will be set up as follows:  
 

• Welcome and tour 

• CAT4 & NGRT assessment 
 

There is a fee of €25 that students must pay on the day for the CAT4 and NGRT standardised tests. This fee 
will also cover the cost of an individual report for parents of your child’s assessment results which will be 
available for parents on VSware. These assessments are used to gain valuable insights into the learning styles 
and abilities of our incoming students and are not used for comparison. 

 
This €25 is payable by cash or cheque, made out to Holy Family Community School. Please enclose the 
payment in an envelope with your child’s name and primary school clearly written on the front. A receipt 
will be provided as proof of payment.  
 
On the Day:   

• Students should bring a packed lunch.  
• Students will need to bring a pair of wired earphones for the CAT4 assessment.  

 
Yours sincerely,  
 
_______________________  
Ingrid Fallon                        
Principal                              
 

CAT4 Information for parents:  



https://support.gl-assessment.co.uk/knowledge-base/assessments/cat4-support/information-for-parents/  

NGRT Information for parents: 
https://support.gl-assessment.co.uk/knowledge-base/assessments/ngrt-support/general-information/information-for-parents/ 

https://support.gl-assessment.co.uk/knowledge-base/assessments/cat4-support/information-for-parents/
https://support.gl-assessment.co.uk/knowledge-base/assessments/ngrt-support/general-information/information-for-parents/

